
Sussex Elementary - Peanut and Nut FREE School  for 2013-14  

  

 

SES Code of Conduct 

 I will be responsible! 

 I will be respectful! 

 I will make good choices! 

 I will be prepared! 

 I will do my best! 

http://sussexelementary.nbed.nb.ca 

Sussex Elementary School Family News 

Important Dates  of Upcoming Events  

Family Movie Night at Sussex Drive-In May 10th  

Mother’s Day May 11th  

NBTA Branch 0618 AGM—No School May 16th  

Victoria Day Holiday—all NB schools closed May 19th  

Kindergarten 2014-15 Transition Day May 30th 

Father’s Day June 15th  

May 2, 2014  

 

Promoting Academic Excellence and Personal Growth. 
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SES Snack of the Week 

Thank you to all the par-

ents for your support of 

this healthy eating initia-

tive.  Winning classes will 

be identified this coming 

week for a pizza party and 

fruit tray.   
 

We welcome donations of 

used books at any 

time.  Our next used book 

sale will be in June.   

Thank You!  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district6/ses/Pages/default.aspx


“Anxiety in  
May 5 - 11 Mental Heath Week  
The National Institute of Families for Child & 

Youth Mental Health (Institute of Families) is 

the heart of a national network that connects 

families to each other and to the communities 

and systems that touch their lives. They act as a 

catalyst to mobilize families, reframe mental 

health discourse, and reorient systems to im-

prove child and youth mental health in Canada.         www.familysmart.ca  

 

Act for the Planet – Kids, their parents and their teachers are invited to join 

thousands of other kids around the country acting for the planet. Submit a photo or 

drawing of your earth-friendly action to see it appear on our website, and enter to 

win great prizes from Sony Canada. Click on the Act for the Planet picture to learn 

more.  If you missed out on Earth Day cele-

brations this year, don’t pass up this second 

chance! If you’ve already joined in, we 

hope you’ll have fun adding some warm-

weather activities to the mix.  We had a 

longer winter this year, so many of you 

were unable to enjoy your favourite Earth 

Month activities and actions. You told us 

how disappointed you were on Facebook, 

Twitter and by e-mail. It’s hard to pick up 

litter when the ground is still covered in 

snow, plant a garden when the soil is fro-

zen, or bike to work during an April bliz-

zard. 

Besides, why should April have all the fun? 

The planet needs our help 365 days a year!  

Happy Earth May! 

– The Earth Day Canada Team  

2013-2014 New Bruns-

wick Elementary Stu-

dent Wellness Survey  
 The New Brunswick Elemen-
tary Student Wellness Survey 
began in 2007-2008 for grades 
K-5 and was repeated in 2010-
2011. As part of the NB Well-
ness Strategy, the New Bruns-
wick Department of Healthy 
and Inclusive Communities in 
collaboration with the Depart-
ment of Education and Early 
Childhood Development and 
the New Brunswick Health 
Council have undertaken the 
2013-2014 NB Elementary Stu-
dent Wellness Survey to meas-
ure and report on the wellness 
behaviours of all students in 
grades K-5. Students will be 
asked questions about their 
wellness behaviours such as 
their eating and physical activ-
ity habits, bullying, mental fit-
ness and how connected they 
feel to their school. All students 
in grades 4-5 will be asked to 
complete a student wellness 
survey, and parents/guardians 
of all students in grades K-5 will 
be asked to complete a family 
wellness survey. By taking the 
time to complete this survey, 
students and parents can con-
tribute to their school’s im-
provement plans and student 
wellness activities. On [insert 
survey date], our school will be 
participating in this survey, as 
we aim to improve the health 
and wellness of children in our 
community. If you would like 
more information on this sur-
vey, please call the New Bruns-
wick Health Council at 1-877-
225-2521.  

The civic centre is offering a Run Jump Throw program this 

summer. Run Jump Throw uses a fun and active learning envi-

ronment.  The program focuses on the enhancement of physical 

fitness, health, and physical development for children 7 to 12 

years of age. For more information or to sign your child up, 

drop in to the PotashCorp Civic Centre and talk to Ellen 

Watters.   

You can also email Ellen at ellen@potashcorpciviccentre.com 

 

http://www.familysmart.ca
http://earthdaycanada.cmail1.com/t/y-l-irllhyk-jryudytkkl-o/
http://earthdaycanada.cmail1.com/t/y-l-irllhyk-jryudytkkl-h/
http://earthdaycanada.cmail1.com/t/y-l-irllhyk-jryudytkkl-k/
http://earthdaycanada.cmail1.com/t/y-l-irllhyk-jryudytkkl-b/
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